Mr. Brent Woods
President
Rights Organization
San Antonio, TX 78244
November 13, 2010
Mr. Leonard O’Donnell
Elk Trail Dr
San Antonio, TX 78244
Dear Mr. O’Donnell,
Good day!
It is sad that despite the declaration of human rights signed by numerous countries across the globe, human rights violations still persist in the world.  Thousands are still suffering from poverty, hunger, injustice, and discrimination.  It is for this reason that our organization was established in 1990, to uphold human rights in the world.
This December 10, the whole world will be commemorating the International Day of Human Rights.  We will be commemorating this through a month-long information campaign to remind everyone about the rights of every individual.  In this regard, we would like to solicit financial support from generous individuals like you to fund the said campaign.  We greatly appreciate whatever you can contribute to us.
For inquiries, you may contact us at 210-661-6999.
Thank you.
Sincerely,
Brent Woods

